Jim Benkociz

From: michael Cabot <michael.cabot@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 11:08 AM

To: Jim Benkoczy

Subject: Police Interceptors

Jim,

Currently Duncan Auto Sales will not participate in any bids on Police Interceptors as we cannot guarantee delivery
time to facilitate the order. Thank you for your consideration.

Mike Cabot
Sales Manager
Duncan Auto Sales



